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Summer  Term Events: 

Monday 22nd July—Class Summer Parties 

Monday 22nd July—Summer Fair 3.30—

5.00pm 

Tuesday 23rd July—School closes at 

1.30pm. All children must stay for after-

noon registration. 

Wednesday 4th September =  

ALL CHILDREN BACK TO SCHOOL 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the last newsletter of the year! 

We’ve had quite a manic last week with lots of trips, celebrations ,parties and sports day.  Although very busy, 

it is always lovely to see the staff and children having so much fun together and doing things we don’t seem to 

have time to do at other points in the year. 

I would like to use this opportunity to thank you all for your support this year and look forward to us continuing 

with our strong partnership in the next academic year. 

Please note, children are expected to keep coming to school up until Tuesday 23rd July when we will finish at 

1.30pm.  

Best Wishes,      Alison Helm 

The book bus will be here: 

Monday 22nd July - 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 23rd July - 8:30am - 12:00pm 

There will be opportunities for your 
children to visit the bus and buy some 
books for their Summer Holidays. The 
bus will also be available during the 
Summer Fair. 

MONDAY IS A NON-UNIFORM DAY FOR EVERYONE; IT 

IS OUR CLASS PARTIES, GOLD TRIP, SUMMER FAIR 

AND TALENT SHOW! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please see the link below for lots of different activi-

ties that are happening in Newham over the holi-

days. 

www.newham.gov.uk/summerguide 

Royal Academy Young Artists’  

Summer Show 

Our sculpture is now on display at the 

Royal Academy of Arts and everyone 

is able to visit this, free of charge,   

until 4th August. 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also see the work online and 

vote for us if you want! 

https://

youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/

Achievement Assemblies 

We had our end-of-year Achievement 

Assemblies this week with lots of chil-

dren being awarded certificates and priz-

es for their behaviour, attendance, art 

work, reading, writing and maths work.  

We finished the assemblies by thinking 

about what we all wanted to improve on  

over the next year. 


